
June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are already excited about the next school year!  Below you will see requested items for 

your student to bring in when school starts in September, on the first day if possible.   

 

1 set of earbuds 

1 mouse 

1 small supply box 

1 package wide-ruled lined paper 

1 spiral notebook, wide ruled 

1 1” binder, any color 

1 set of 5 divider tabs – DO NOT OPEN! 

1 composition book 

1 red plastic pocket folder – no fasteners 

1 blue plastic pocket folder – no fasteners 

1 green plastic pocket folder – no fasteners 

1 yellow plastic pocket folder – no fasteners 

1 orange or purple plastic pocket folder, your choice – no fasteners 

1 any design pocket folder – no fasteners 

4 boxes of 12 pencils 

2 pens, any color 

2 highlighters, any color 

2 large pink erasers  

4 glue sticks 

1 pair scissors 

2 boxes 12 count colored pencils 

2 packs 24 count crayons 

3 boxes facial tissue 

1 canister Clorox wipes 

Boys - 1 container Purell Instant Hand Sanitizer 

Girls - 1 box zip lock baggies – either sandwich size or gallon size 

1 pack 3x3 Post it notes 

 

If you are unable to purchase these items, just let your 4th grade teacher know in the fall, and 

they will be provided for your student.  Have a great summer, and we’ll see you in the fall!  

   

4th Grade Teachers 


